Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2010 4:10 PM
Subject: Re: Panel on Home Affairs - Special Meeting on 29 November 2010

Dear SIR / MADAM,

Thank you for your invitation & I'm looking forward to sit for the meeting if there are any seat available.

Actually, I am still collecting the opinions & information to support the Hong Kong Government to host

the 2023 Asian Game. Generally, the colleague from our office are strongly to support the Government

to do so. We are glad that the public voice is becoming more and more possitive from different people or different fields.

For the time being, it is believed the sport facilities for hosting the 2023 Asia game are still not very enough.

However, there is no doubt about the professinalism from the people in Hong Kong can overcome the difficulties of it during the coming years.

In view of the experience of the Olympic Equestrian Event 2008, it was strongly believed that Hong Kong was selected

to host the such event would almost because of the professionlism is other than any reasons.

Of course, there are still many reasons for the people of Hong Kong & the Government should try the best to obtain the chance for hosting the 2023 Asian Game.

Thank you again for the attention of the above.

Best Regards

Kelvin Cheung

Honway Security Limited Rm. 1412, 14/F., Witty Comm. Bldg., 1A - 1J Tung Choi Stireet, Mong Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong.

25/11/2010